
February 8, 2017 

Seeking Soccer Coaches 
 
KASA is looking for volunteer soccer coaches for its travel soccer program. We are 
sponsoring several boys and girls teams in various age brackets for the Spring 2017 
season. KASA plays in the Mid-Ohio Select Soccer League (MOSSL), a competitive 
league out of Columbus, Ohio.  
 
If you are interested in coaching in this competitive program, have a passion for working 
with young people ages 10 - 18, and have prior coaching experience, please contact us. A 
strong desire is that we will identify former high school, club, and collegiate soccer 
players and coaches who can teach their skills to young soccer enthusiasts. KASA 
coaches and trainers are volunteer positions.  
 
For more information, please call/text Jeff McGuire at 614-975-6763 or email him at 
jeff.c.mcguire@gmail.com or kasa.eagles@gmail.com. 
 
 
 


